
 
Wibsey Primary School 
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Tel: 01274 678016/775545 

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper 

 
 

23rd September 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer – Class 6.2 
 
As an integral part of Year 6 work in Geography, it is planned to take Class 6.2 to visit Oakwell 
Hall Country Park in Batley on Monday 3rd October 2016. 
 
The visit will provide an opportunity to learn more about Geo-caching, use grid references to find a 
location on a map and understand further the use of compass directions. Each class will be 
locating geo-caches around the country park and we will be creating and planting our own class 
geo-cache.  
 
We will be spending the morning at Oakwell Country Park and we will be setting off at 9.05am. We 
aim to be back in school by 1.15pm. This means that collection times and arrangements for that 
day will be as normal.  
 
There is no fee or charge for this school visit and as such, your child will not need to bring any 
spending money with them. They will, however, need suitable footwear (wellies or boots are 
preferred, with school shoes to change into afterwards) and a waterproof coat. Your child will need 
to bring a packed lunch and a drink (no bottles please).  If your child is entitled to a free school 
meal, this will be provided by school (please supply your own drink).   
 
Please complete and return the attached permission slip no later than Thursday 29th September.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Atherton, Miss Armitage and Miss Broadbent  
Year 6 Teaching Team 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Oakwell Hall Country Park Permission Slip – 6.2 
 
 
Child’s Name ………………………………………………Class  6.2 
 
I wish for my child to visit the ‘Oakwell Hall Country Park’ on Monday 3rd October 2016. 
 
My child is entitled to a free school meal  
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………… Date ………….. 

Parent/Carer 

 


